NATCA Honors Our Fallen Heroes This Memorial
Day

This Memorial Day, NATCA remembers and honors all those who served and
died for the freedoms we hold dear. Our hearts go out to those that have lost a
family member or friend who died while serving in the United States armed
forces.
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While spending time with our families today, or working in our facilities, let’s
take a moment to recognize why we memorialize this day and commemorate
our nation’s fallen women and men and their families.

Roll Call Vote at Convention Demonstrates Union
Democracy in Action

On the afternoon of day two at NATCA'’s 20th Biennial Convention, delegates
participated in a rare roll call vote on one of the proposed amendments to the
NATCA Constitution.

Unlike a standard voice or electronic vote, a roll call requires each delegate to
publicly state how all the votes they represent are cast. Delegates lined up
and, one by one, spoke their vote counts aloud to Convention Chair and



NATCA President Nick Daniels.
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Roll Call Vote Demonstrates Union

Democracy in Action
San Francisco | May 10,2025

This process is a powerful example of union democracy in action. Each
delegate must speak not just for themselves, but for the collective voice of their
facility, emphasizing that each member is an individual whose position is
counted, acknowledged, and respected.

This vote reflected the seriousness of the business of convention and the
commitment of NATCA members to engage fully in the decisions that shape
their Union. The last time NATCA held a roll call vote was at the 15th Biennial
Convention in 2014 in Minneapolis. Moments like these strengthen the integrity
of the Union and reinforce that every voice matters.

Convention Applauds 100% Membership Facilities for



Union Solidarity

Delegates in the NATCA Convention hall cheered as our Union recognized
every facility that has achieved 100% union membership. The moment
highlighted the strength of our Union and the deep commitment of members
across the country. Reaching full membership is a powerful reflection of
solidarity, unity, and shared purpose at the local level.

Find the full list of 100% NATCA facilities as of April 10, 2025 onour website.

NATCA Applauds 100% Membership
Facilities for Union Solidarity at the
20" Biennial Convention

Rep. Brian Jack Receives Presentation Concerning
Atlanta ATC Facilities

U.S. Representative Brian Jack (Ga.-3) recently received a presentation and
tour of the Atlanta air traffic control operations. Atlanta TRACON (A80) FacRep
Ryan Boerger showed Rep. Jack some day-to-day operations of the TRACON,
while also answering questions concerning staffing at Atlanta facilities
compared to other ATC facilities. NATCA representatives presented Rep. Jack
with the overall economic impact of the operation at the Hartsfield-Jackson
Atlanta Airport, while highlighting the number of NATCA represented members
residing in the Congressman’s district.


https://www.natca.org/2025/05/21/convention-applauds-100-membership-facilities-for-union-solidarity/

Rep. Brian Jack Receives Presentation
Concerning Atlanta ATC Facilities
Atlanta, Ga. | April 2025

NATCA representatives also discussed the importance of maintaining the
Federal Employee Retirement System (FERS) and how any cuts to that
program would impact the retention and recruitment of air traffic controllers.
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